
PHOTOS FROM THE 1812 GRAVE MARKING FOR MAJOR ROBERT THRUSTON OCT 20, 2012 

Jane Hampton, Past President, GA Society U.S. Daughters of 1812 

gives greetings 

The colors are marched to the War of 1812 veteran gravesite 

Wreaths are presented 

Shane Newcombe of the Society unveils the grave marker 

Deputy Councilor, Stuart Butler provides information 

about the veteran and his service 

The colors are presented and a cannon salute is given 

(see smoke from cannon on the left in the photo) 
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